Don't forget to look at our website www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk



Friday 16th June 2017

New Road Primary School

Weekly Newsletter

Northowram Burner



Thank you to everyone that took part in the Northowram Burner last Sunday. It was a fantastic day and everyone looked to be having a great time. All the children were proud to stand up in the assembly this morning and show off their medals. We have attached some photos of the event so you can see all our runners including lots of parents who joined in. A huge thank you to our school PTFA - 'The Friends of New Road School' who organised everything and have helped raise money for the school to benefit your children. Please can everyone who took part bring their sponsor money into the school office in a named envelope by the 23rd June 2017 and then the PTFA should be able to provide us with the total we have raised.

Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate winners this week -





GROWTH Award Winners— Lola, Jasmine, Benjamin, Harrison, Frankie, Emilie, Layton, Saul, Henley, Oliver and Scarlett.

House Point Winners— Mia, Yousuf, Bobbiejo, Harrison, Ali, Lily and Nyla.

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351

email: admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk

June

June 19th—Family Learning— Healthy Lifestyle

June 20th—Lunchtime Colouring Club with Mrs Guy— KS1 only

June 21st—Sports Day—pm

June 22nd—Yr 3 Class Trip

June 23rd—Ryburn Outdoor
Athletics—9.30-12.00

June 27th— Lunchtime Colouring Club with Mrs Guy—
KS1 only

June 28th—Yr 1 & 2 trip to St Peters Church—morning only

July

July 3rd—Family Learning — same parents/children as 19th June

July 10th—deadline for school uniform orders

July 11th—Family Learning— Year 6 children & parents only

July 12th—KS2 production at 7.00 pm

July 13th—KS2 production at 7.00 pm

July 14th—Reports home

July 17th—Yr 4 Class Trip

July 18th—Yr 5 Class Trip

July 19th—Yr 6 Class Trip

July 21st—School Closes

New School App

The new app is ready to use and is linked to the school website, so any newsletters, news updates, gallery pictures, calendar events etc,.will now be accessible from the app. It will also have notifications which tell you when, for example, a new newsletter has been uploaded.

The app can be downloaded from the google store on android devices or the app store on apple devices. Simply search for Newroad hx6 to find it.

As time goes on the app provider will add features and we will continue to add content. We hope this will be an easier way for you to keep up to date with school matters in the future.

Christmas Panto Trip

This is a reminder that all money for the School Panto Trip needs to be paid for no later than Friday 15th September. If you wish your child to go then the cost is £14.00 per child.

Thank you.

Sainsbury's Vouchers

A huge thank you to everyone that handed in their Sainsbury's vouchers. We have collected over 4100 vouchers which has allowed us to order some much needed sports items for playtimes.

Thank you!

Lunchtime Award Winners

Congratulations to our lunchtime award winners for their perfect manners this week— Olivia, Joseph, Layton, Riley and Olivia.



School Attendance



Unfortunately no class achieved 100% this week so Attendance Ted will stay with me. Lets get him out on a visit to a class the following eek!!!

After School Clubs

Clubs for the Spring Term

Monday Homework Club

Tuesday Karate Club

Weds Multi-Sports Club

Friday Football Club

PTFA Facebook



Please 'like' the PTFA facebook page to find out what our PTFA are doing. It would be great to see more of you accessing the page and supporting the team. There are reminders of what is happening that week in school and daily maths challenges for your children to have a go at.

Thank-you

Search—Friends of New Road Primary.